
 

Come Celebrate with Us! 

We will be celebrating Sutton’s 125th anniversary in 2016 and we would like you to join the festivities.  
An organizing committee has been established and plans are currently underway to deliver year-long 
celebrations throughout Sutton and Jackson’s Point to commemorate this historical milestone. 
 
As you begin to plan your annual community events for 2016, we are inviting you to:  
 

1.  use the attached 125th Anniversary logo in your promotion plans 
2. use your imagination to include Sutton historical themes for your events 
3. consider sponsoring our planned community-wide celebrations (more information on these 

will be forthcoming) 
4. send us your 2016 calendar of events to be included in our promotion vehicles and 

strategies 
 

It is our hope that all Sutton/Jackson’s Point service clubs, not-for-profit organizations and businesses 
will help us make 2016 a memorable year and your participation to help us build momentum and 
excitement will be critical to its success.  
 
Please keep us informed of how your group plans to celebrate this momentous occasion throughout 
2016. And, please stay tuned for more information as our planned community-wide activities evolve 
and are confirmed.  It’s going to be exciting and we look forward to your partnership.  
 
Sincerely,  

 

Melissa D. Matt, 
The Sutton 125th Anniversary Organizing Committee 
(905) 476-4301 x2284 
mmatt@georgina.ca 
 
Committee Members:  
Melissa D. Matt – Georgina Pioneer Village & Archives; Karen Wolfe – Georgina Historical Society;  
Ed Baird – Georgina Historical Society; Phil Rose-Donahoe – Cultural Services, Georgina; 
Karyn Stone – Economic Development, Georgina; Frank Sebo – Ward 4 Councillor; 
Jeremy Range – Sutton Kinsmen; Jason Kay – Sutton Agricultural Society; Geraldine Slark – Peter 
Gzowski Library; Steve Jacobson – Jackson’s Point BIA; Peter Doern – Sutton BIA 


